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21st September 2023 
 

SACRAMENT OF FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
SAT/SUN 26TH/28TH MAY 2024 at either 

Sat 6pm Mass in Rosewell 
Sun 9.30am Mass in Gorebridge 
Sun 11.30am Mass in Bonnyrigg 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Children in P4 will be presented to receive their First Holy Communion as detailed above. 
 
If you would like your child to be presented for this Sacrament, and they have already received the 
Sacraments of Baptism and Reconciliation, please complete the slip below and return it to the school by 
Wednesday 11th October.    
 
Mrs Brolly will be teaching the lessons with P4 beginning in January.  There will be a meeting for parents 
on Tuesday 5th March 2024 in Our Lady Church Hall at 7pm. 

 
Please support your child’s preparation for this important Sacrament by attending Mass each Sunday.  
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Liz Laird 
Headteacher 
 

RETURN SLIP BY Wednesday 11th October 
SACRAMENT OF FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

 
 
I would like my child ___________________________________________ (Please Print) 
 
in Primary 4, to be prepared to receive the Sacrament of First Holy Communion.  I understand that I 
should attend the parents’ meeting on 5th March 2024 and attend Mass each Sunday. 
 
 
Signed_____________________________________  Date____________________ 
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